
Senior Allegiance’s New Resident Care Program (Free) 

 

Treemont Retirement has a “Preferred Provider” agreement with Senior 

Allegiance, Inc. to offer Home Health and Personal Assistance services for 

Treemont residents.  Senior Allegiance maintains staff based at Treemont to 

provide cost effective care for our residents. 

 

As part of the Agreement, Senior Allegiance provides a range of services for 

FREE to new residents, during the first 3 days after a new move-in to 

Treemont.  We find these services to be very valuable in helping new 

residents more quickly feel comfortable in their new home and deal with the 

normal stress associated with any move. 

 

Senior Allegiance will provide escorts to the dining room for the first 72 

hours, and also provides “wellness checks” twice a day.  Senior Allegiance 

will coordinate with family members to determine the best approach for 

these services.  In some cases, family members may be available to help for 

the first two days, and would ask Senior Allegiance to follow-up for days 3, 

4 and 5.  In other cases the family members may want to be able to interact 

with the Senior Allegiance staff starting immediately upon move-in.  Senior 

Allegiance is flexible in how these initial services are scheduled in order to 

best meet the needs of our new residents and their families. 

 

You can call the Personal Assistance Service (PAS) Administrator, at 713-

975-1519  (office) to coordinate these initial services, or you can anticipate 

getting a call from a Senior Allegiance staff member.  Sign below to be 

added to the Free “New Resident Care” services by Senior Allegiance. 

 

 

_________________ ______ _____  ___________________  

Resident   Apt #  Date   Family Contact & Phone 

 

“On-Call” Agreement with Senior Allegiance.  Treemont suggests that 

you register with Senior Allegiance for “as requested” services at the time of 

your initial move-in.  This registration will put an agreement in place which 

will allow you to request services in the future, if you want to add temporary 

care for an illness or other “one time” need.  There is no up-front cost, and it 

avoids delays that can be associated with required paperwork under state 

license requirements.  


